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Measure Description: 
Allows additional persons to access information from prescription monitoring program. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Board of Pharmacy, Department of Justice, Oregon Health Authority (OHA), Board of Chiropractic 
Examiners, Board of Dentistry, Board of Examiners for Speech-Language Pathology and Audiology, 
Board of Licensed Professional Counselors and Therapists, Board of Licensed Social Workers, Board of 
Massage Therapists [Semi-Independent Agency], Board of Medical Imaging, Board of Naturopathic 
Examiners, Board of Nursing, Board of Optometry [Semi-Independent Agency], Board of Psychologist 
Examiners, Mortuary and Cemetery Board, Occupational Therapy Licensing Board, Oregon Medical 
Board, Physical Therapist Licensing Board [Semi-Independent Agency] 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


